
ITEM 5 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 69 
COUNCIL MEETING Nov. 1/76 

Re: LETTER FROM MRS. M. KOZAK WHICH APPEARED ON THE AGENDA FOR THE 
OCTOBER 25, 1976 ~EETING OF COUNCIL (ITEM 9a) 
LOWER MAINLAND ST. LEOUARD 1S SOCIETY 

"Appearing on last week's agenda was a letter from Mr. M. Kozak regarding 
the Lower Mainland St. Leonard's Society, and more specifically, property 
which the Society owns at 6375 Roberts Street. 

The R.C.M.P. and the Human Resources Administrator are preparing separate 
reports which will be available for Council's Consideration on November 8. 

,This is for the information of Council. 
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